May 8, 2001

EA-00-214

Mr. M. Reddemann

Site Vice President

Kewaunee and Point Beach Nuclear Plants
Nuclear Management Company, LLC

6610 Nuclear Road

Two Rivers, WI 54241

SUBJECT: KEWAUNEE NUCLEAR PLANT -- NOTICE OF VIOLATION
(NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO. 50-305/00-15(DRS))

Dear Mr. Reddeman:

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter dated March 30, 2001, in response to our letter
dated February 28, 2001, transmitting a Notice of Violation associated with your failure to
correct self-identified deficiencies disclosed through emergency response staffing drills
conducted in 1999 and 2000. We have reviewed your corrective actions and have no further
guestions at this time. These corrective actions may be examined during future inspections.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," a copy of this letter will be
available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public Document Room or from the
Publicly Available Records (PARS) component of NRC's document system (ADAMS). ADAMS
is accessible from the NRC Web site at http://www.nrc.gov/NRC/ADAMS/index.html (the Public
Electronic Reading Room).

Sincerely,
/RA/

Gary L. Shear, Chief
Plant Support Branch
Division of Reactor Safety

Docket No. 50-305
License No. DPR-43

cC: K. Hoops, Manager, Kewaunee Plant
D. Graham, Director, Bureau of Field Operations
Chairman, Wisconsin Public Service Commission
State Liaison Officer
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